
Friday 24th November 2023
Dear Parents & Carers

Our Infant Christmas nativity is coming along nicely and we can’t wait for you to join us to watch
it!

We encourage you to keep the costumes simple and inexpensive and encourage something
homemade.

Below is a list of costumes for your children according to your child’s year group. Please ensure
costumes are brought into school in a named bag by Monday 4th December.

Sun & Sunbeams will be stars or angels. Please bring in black bottoms and a black top and we
will be creating the costume with the children in nursery.

Reception: Moon class will be sheep and Star class will be donkeys - please provide a full or
part costume and/or mask (bought or homemade).

Thank you for your support,

The Infant Team


